
 

HIGH SCHOOL MISSIONS TRIP 
ALASKA • JUNE 25 – JULY 2, 2022  
 
 
Why serve in Alaska? The main focus of ministry in Alaska is to uplift and support church staff and 
local leaders who are working tirelessly year-round to keep their ministries and services running. The 
unique thing about Alaska is the weather. Winters can be intense, cause a lot of wear and tear on 
property, as well as affect people emotionally. During the limited months of summer, often over half 
the congregation will leave due to fishing, hunting, camping, or are busy doing their own property 
repairs while they can. This leaves many churches, camps, other ministries and service providers 
without people to volunteer.  Pastors and local partners are incredibly grateful for groups who come 
up to serve rather than vacation.   
 
What does the trip cost*? $2,000 covers all ministry expenses, meals, lodging, recreation activities 
and flight travel to Alaska.  *Students will need to bring extra money for meals in the airports and any 
souvenirs they may want to buy. 
 
How do I register for the trip?  Each student who is interested in going on the missions trip will 
need to fill out an application.  Go to the FSC App, click on the our Church Tab.  Select Students, 
Students Camps and choose PPM Alaska.  Fill out the application form! 
 
What will we be doing there?  We will be organizing all the details with Praying Pelican Missions but 
there is a sample itinerary of what the week would look like: 


